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PAC ● CAMPAIGN ● NON-PROFIT ● POLITICAL LAW 

July 21, 2020 

SENT VIA EMAIL 
Federal Election Commission 
Office of Complaints Examination and Legal Administration 
Attn: Christal Dennis, Paralegal 
1050 First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20463 
CELA@fec.gov

 RE: MUR 7758 

Dear Ms. Dennis: 

I am writing to request an extension of time in order to respond to the Matter Under Review to the Office 
of General Counsel. 

Due to adaptions with the current pandemic and the need to coordinate with numerous parties, I require an 
extra thirty days to adequately respond to the MUR. This extends the response time to August 29, 2020. 

Please contact me if you have any objections or questions about this request. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 
Dan Backer 
202-210-5431(direct) 
dan@political.law 

441 N Lee Street ● Suite 300 
Alexandria, VA 22314 

202-210-5431(office) 202-478-0750(fax) 
www.pol t cal.law 
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